The survey sheets were plotted using predicted tides
determined from the Galveston Channel ugsing zonegs and correctors
contained in the project instructions.

Actual tide heights were requested from the Sea and Lake
Levels Branch, N/OMA12, in a letter dated May 4,1990. A copy of
the letter is included in the Separates Following Text. ><



